MINUTES OF A COUNCIL BUDGET MEETING
OF THE RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MARYFIELD NO. 91
HELD IN THE MUNICIPAL OFFICE AT MARYFIELD, SASKATCHEWAN
ON FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2018

The meeting was called to order by the Reeve, Cameron Thompson at 12:10 p.m. with the following

members of council present: Louis Hebert, Jeffrey Chambers, Thomas Botterill, Tyler Adamson, Robin
Thompson and Administrator Daphne Brady. Absent was Councnlor Tyler Van Eaton.

The purpose for this meeting was to go over budget numbers and get an idea of the direction we want to
go with expenditures this year. The final budget could not be done as we do not have our full
assessment processed yet.
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55/18. BOTTERILL  “That this meeting be now adjourned at 3:05 p.m.”
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